
 

Hillcrest Fire Brigade is looking for community minded men and women 
who are ready to join a team of volunteers who protect the communities of 
Don Valley, Launching Place and Woori Yallock in a range of different ways.  

Hillcrest CFA is now seeking NEW volunteers to be operational firefighters 
and non-operational members. 

 

Have you ever seen the fire a truck heading out or at an incident and thought I wonder if 
I could do that? Have you ever wondered if you have what it takes to be a firefighter?  

Do you want to do something to help your community? 

Do you want to learn new skills?  

If you answered YES to any of these questions - NOW is the perfect time to do something 
about it!  

We have firefighters of all ages and all backgrounds as members of Hillcrest Fire Brigade. 

If you live or work in Don Valley, Launching Place or Woori Yallock and if you are 16 years of age 

or older and you think you can help – we invite you attend free information session where 
you can find out all you need to know about being a CFA volunteer. Light refreshments, 
tea and coffee will be available.    

  

Date:  Tuesday 26 February 2019 

Time:  7:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

Location: Hillcrest Fire Station, 1763 Warburton Highway Woori Yallock 

Newer and more experienced members will be there to explain the recruitment and selection 

process, training requirements and explain what it is like to be a volunteer firefighter helping 

your community. 

 

Phone Captain Fiona Burns on 0418 889 194 for more information. 

HILLCREST CFA 

RECRUITING NOW 


